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Children with mental illness cannot wait for the Home and Community Based 

Services they are entitled to. It is important this is available regardless of parent 

income, on par with other children with similar needs. Doing so supports children and 

parents, keeping children at home and parents in the workforce, benefiting OR 

economy and saving costs over time. 


